
Summer 2025 
 
Welcome to 4th Grade at Sprague!  
 
We are so excited to get to know you and have many interesting 
units planned for you in Science, Social Studies, Reading, Writing, 
and Math!  The 4th Grade teachers are: Ms. Rogers (formerly Ms. 
Heckman) and Ms. Drake.  
 
You can find the grade level supply list in the Back to School Folder. 
Each 4th grade teacher will also be sending a separate class supply 
list and a welcome letter to you via email or “snail mail” later in the 
summer.  
 
Have a wonderful rest of the summer and we will see you on 
Wednesday, August 27th! 
 

 


